
 
 

 
CONSUMERS ENERGY  

INTRODUCES DUCTLESS MINI-SPLIT HEAT PUMPS 
 

 

 

The Consumers Energy Heating, Cooling and Water Heating (HVAC) 
program is pleased to announce the introduction of ductless mini-split 
heat pumps to the rebate eligibility lineup. 
 
Ductless mini-split heat pump systems are a great alternative to electric 
resistant heat. With SEER efficiencies at 21 SEER and higher, they 
outperform older heat pumps systems. The 21 SEER heat pumps are 
available for any home that is primarily heated with electric heat and 
can lower your customer’s electric bills, while providing comfortable 
zoned heat. 
 
Some models can service as many as eight different zones and can 
effectively replace both existing ducted air-handler heat pump, and any 
form of resistance electric heat, such as electric baseboards, electric 
furnaces, electric radiant panels, etc.   
 
Rebates will cover replacing an existing heat pump or an existing 
electric resistant heated home. Heat pumps 21 SEER and higher will be 
eligible for a $500 rebate for installations on or after September 1, 
2017.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Consumers Energy HVAC 
program! Please contact your HVAC Account Manager or the Account 
Advocate Team for extra support. 
 

Account Support Team 
877-404-7937 
consumershvac@icf.com 
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